
Bryan County Board of Commissioners – Budget Workshop – November 27, 2018 

 The Bryan County Board of Commissioners held a budget workshop on Tuesday, November 27, 
2018 in Pembroke. The following were present: Chairman Carter Infinger, Commissioner Noah 
Covington, Commissioner Steve Myers, Commissioner-Elect Gene Wallace, County Administrator Ben 
Taylor, County Clerk Donna Waters, Finance Director John Rauback, Budget Analyst Laura Vickers and 
County Engineer Kirk Croasmun. 

 Chairman Infinger called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m.  

An overview of the 2019 Proposed Operating Budget was given by Ben Taylor. 

 Chairman Infinger declared the meeting adjourned at 5:30 p.m. 


